
 
Wear Green Be Green 

On Friday 8th April we carried out a fund 

raising day as part of the Wrigley 

#LitterLessCampaign. We asked 

everyone to donate £1 and come to 

school dressed in green.  

We raised £300!! 

(Miley P7MM and Shannon P6McL) 

Litter Picking 

P3H have been busy litter picking each 

Wednesday afternoon with Miss Ruddock.  

(Dakota P5DK and Archie P5P)  

Energy Saving Week- 17th – 23rd Jan 2022 

During Energy Saving Week we asked each 

class to turn their lights off at break and lunch 

time. We recorded who had their lights off and 

choose a winner. They received a certificate.  

The winning classes were P3H and P6C. 

(Bobby and Mason P6C) 

The BIG pond clean up! 

We got Chris the gardener to clean up 

the pond that we have not used for a 

couple of years. We wanted it to ready 

for the Spring tadpoles that will 

eventually turn into frogs!  

(Adam P7T) 
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